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Royal Canadian Gendarmerie royale

Mounted Police du Canada

RCMP Nanaimo
303 Prideaux Street
Nanaimo, BC VIR 2N3

City of Nanaimo

Attention: Dave Stewart, Planning Dept.,
455 Wallace Street,

Nanaimo, B.C. V9R 5J6

Re Liguor License Application — Hub City Ales

Dear Sir,

Security Classification
/Designation
Classification/désignation
sécuritaire

Your File - Votre référence

Our File - Notre référence

Date

May 8, 2019

The Nanaimo RCMP Detachment has received a request to comment on the Hub City Ales liquor license

application.

The applicant seeks to operate a brewery and attached lounge at 11 Cliff St, Nanaimo. The proposed
lounge and patio will be licensed to operate 7 days a week with a maximum capacity of 48 patrons. The
establishment is already within the service area of the enhanced patrols under the liquor control strategy.
The nature, size, hours of operation and location of the establishment will likely not pose any undue

pressure upon the RCMP.

Should you require further information or assistance concerning this matter, please contact Cst. Derek

Balderston of the Nanaimo Bike Unit at (250) 754-2345.

Yours truly,
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Superintendent Cameron Miller
Officer in Charge
Nanaimo RCMP
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